
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2009
 
Dr. James Proodian, DC, CCSP 
Mr. Gordon Gacek, Director of Community Relations 
Natural Healthcare Center  
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ 07740 
 
Dear Dr. Proodian and Mr. Gacek,
 
Thank you for your recent participation in Monmouth University’s Annual Health Fair.
Our goal was to increase health awareness and well-being for our Monmouth University
community.  Over 100 people came out for the health fair and many positive comments
indicated that they greatly appreciated your presence and participation.
 
We look forward to your participation again in the future.
 
With gratitude,
 
Sincerely, 
 

Susan Kohl Malone
Susan Kohl Malone, MSN, RN, and the NU 415 Nursing Students
Specialist Professor
Monmouth University
Marjorie K. Unterberg School of Nursing and Health Studies 

West Long Branch, New Jersey 07764-1898  Phone: 732-571-3443  Fax: 732-263-5131 


